BBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary_
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO Q)Nb |
DATE: April 29, 2014

SUBIJECT:  City Council Bill 14-0352
Immobilization of Vehicles — Booting Fee

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 14-0352 — Immobilization of Vehicles — Booting Fee. This Bill proposes changing the fee
charged to vehicle owners for releasing their cars that the City of Baltimore booted. The BDC
respectfully defer this Bill to the Finance Department for additional comment.
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